
Greetings to the elders, deacons and all the beloved members in the Church. We are so 

thankful to God for the wonderful fellowship we have through our Lord Jesus Christ. Thank God 

for His loving kindness, guidance and protection through out this year. Our Lord was so good to 

all of us, he has kept us safe and used us in this pandemic time. 

 

By the grace of God our local Church is growing in faith as well as in number. In this month on 

7th of December two members were baptized into Christ. The lord added them to the our local 

church ( Suresh and Monika ) these two are from the denominational background. 

On 14th November I have traveled to Church of Christ at Mominpet to teach in a youth bible 

class 63 members attended. Brother Anjaiaha is doing good work in this congregation. 

On 12th December traveled to Church of Christ at Siripuram to teach in a bible class 58 

members attended for the class. Brother V. Pochaiah is doing remarkable work. 

On 15th December I have preached in a thanks giving meeting at Church of Christ in NTR nagar 

colony Shapoor Hyderabad 240 members attended for this meeting. I'm Brother Manohar and 

Rajukumar are working with this churches. 

On 25th I travelled to preach in the gospel meeting in a  new village called Eragapalli in 

Karnataka state, Lord has opened a way through one of our local member ( Sunder) 

We are so thankful to GOD for his help to carry out his work. Once again I thank all the saints 

for all your prayers and support. 

On 14th November - Meeting at Mominpet 

7th December two members baptized at Balanagar. 

 

Thankfully 

Y. Surender 


